

CULLEN COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING OFFICE OF THE DEAN

APPROVED DEC 0 5 2012

MEMORANDUM

Date: October 9, 2012

Engineering Undergraduate Curriculum Committee To:

From: David P. Shattuck, Associate Dean for Undergraduate Programs

Cullen College of Engineering

RE: Pre-Engineering Undergraduate Major GPA

This memorandum is to seek approval to change the undergraduate Major GPA guidelines for Pre-Engineering.

Hours in the major include all BIOE, CIVE, CHEE, ECE, ENGI, INDE, MECE, and PETR courses.

Dean's Signature: David P. Shattuck Date: 09 Oct 2012